
 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-
inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Dates for your Diary 

19/04 Term 5 starts 

03/05 May Bank Holiday 

WC 4/05 Parents Evening 

27/05 Term 5 ends - 3pm 

28/05 TD Day 

07/06 TD Day 

08/06 Term 6 starts 

23/07 Term 6 ends - 1pm 

March 2021 

Wootton Bassett Infants’   

Well, we made it to the end of the term! It has been so lovely 

having the children back in school and we are very proud of 

them. Thank you for your help and cooperation in keeping 

everyone as safe as possible. 

End of Term 4 

We break up for Easter on Thursday 1st April. 

Reception and Year 1 will finish at 1pm (gates open at 12.55) 

and Year 2 finish at 1.10pm (gates open at 1.05pm). 

Please check your child’s bookbag for an Easter treat from our 

PTA. 

 

Start of Term 5 

We return to school on Monday 19th April and the staggered 

start and finish times will be as was in term 4.  

 

Things to remember on the first day back 

• A named water bottle 

• Bookbag  

• Indoor PE kit 

• Outdoor PE kit 

• Order lunch or bring a packed lunch  
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Absences 

For all absences please report them to 
the school office by 9:30am. We have a 
legal obligation to contact any absent 

child if we do not hear from you. 

Office opening hours: 8.30am - 4.00 pm 

By phone: 01793 852254  

Or admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Reception Classes — Top Playground 

Gate opens at 8.50am and start at 9am 

Gate opens at 2.50pm and finish at 3pm 

Year 1 Classes – Bottom Gates 

Gates open 9am  

Gate opens at 2.55pm and finish at 3pm 

Miss Pearce and Mrs Pass’s Classes –Bottom Gates 

Gates open at 9.10 

Gate opens at 3.05pm and finish at 3.10pm 

Mrs Hughes & Mrs Anderton’s Class—Middle gate 

Gate opens at 9.10am 

Gate opens 3.05pm and finish at 3.10pm 

A New Website! 

Coming Soon! 

If you have some spare time, why not take a 

look.  

We’d love to hear your feedback. 



We have some exciting news! 

Parents Evening is coming soon! 
This year we will be hosting a virtual parents 

evening. This will be held on the week 

commencing 4th May. We will be sending out text 

& email links and more information after the Easter 

break. 

We have received a few queries regarding the children’s PE lessons and what they should be wearing. All children need 

to have a PE kit in school at all times, which will be sent home at the end of term for washing. 

We are using a fantastic external agency, Premier Sports, to run many of our PE lessons for all the children. So far 

children have taken part in gymnastics, team games and ball skills. Most of the time these take place outside taking 

advantage of our big, flat playground. This does mean that the children always need suitable clothing in their PE bags.  

What do they need? 

A white t-shirt 

Shorts 

A hoody or jumper 

Black, grey or navy leggings, tracksuit bottoms or jogging trousers 

Trainers suitable for running around (not boots, slip on shoes or school shoes) 

 

Please ensure that every item has their name on it and is kept in a named bag in school. If you have any further queries, 

please see to the school office. 

Thank you, Hannah Macaulay, PE Subject Lead 

Things to continue in the Easter Holidays  

 

 


